
   
 

 

                                    **Be sure to share MAA News with Friends NEW to the Community** 
 

MAA is excited to have almost 650 ballplayers registered to play ball in 2024!!! The players are eager to get 

out there and swing the bat, make outs, run the bases, slide in the dirt ALL WHILE playing with friends and 

meeting new friends!!  Many of our Mavericks and Fillies teams have already dusted off the cleats and had a 

scrimmage or even a game.  Starting real soon the Merton Baseball/Softball Diamonds will be Very BUSY!!! 

A HUGE THANK YOU to ALL OUR COACHES!!!  We couldn’t do it without you!!! 

 

Important Dates for 4K/5K T-ball/Coach Pitch, 1st/2nd Machine Pitch, 

Broncos and Ponies TEAMS:  
 

• COACHES MEETING: Tuesday, April 30th at Merton’s Pollworth Park @ 6:30pm 

(the park is in the Bark River Crossing Subdivision) 

• PHOTO NIGHT:  Friday, May 17th at Merton INTERMEDIATE Gym.  CLICK HERE to 

see the schedule. 

 

JOB OPPORTUNITIES: (Be part of our MAA grounds crew to prepare 

Baseball/Softball fields for practices and games) 

• Lead Grounds Maintenance Worker 

• Grounds Maintenance Workers for the Spring/Summer 2024 

• Detailed information can be found on the MAA Website 

• Interested Applicants please contact Leslie at actdirmaa@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/0B5US9QNYxweMeGhoay1GbUcwRWEwdWMwQjBOamlSc2otRmdJ/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=107169975281938533010&resourcekey=0-7PyHkZVcM7taLW2nYXcw7g&rtpof=true&sd=true
mailto:actdirmaa@gmail.com

